

## CITY OF PARKRIDGE

505 BUTLER PLACE PARK RIDGE, IL 60068 TEL: 847 / 318-5200

FAX: 847 / 318-5300 TDD: 847 / 318-5252

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

July 29, 2013

Jeff Kovit Video Productions jeff@jeffkovitvideo.com

Dear Jeff,

I am pleased to send this letter as a personal thank you for the fine work you did for our League of Women Voters Mayoral forum on March 14, 2013. Your video work was a real asset to the community as it not only recorded the forum in our Council Chambers but gave wide distribution to the community at large through repeated broadcasts of your high quality video.

You are an asset to your profession, dealing in quality work and dependable service. Best of luck with your future projects and I trust we will be calling you sometime in the future.

Sincerely,

Betty Henneman

City Clerk

City of Park Ridge